

August 27, 2014

Asbestos Abatement, Inc. 4750 S. Santa Fe Cir., Ste. 1 Englewood, CO 80110

Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the Wyoming Community Foundation, please accept our sincere thanks for the wonderful contribution of \$250.00, for Bryan Gross Memorial Donor Advised Fund, in the Wyoming Community Foundation, which we received on August 25, 2014, supporting the recent 3D Archery Fun Shoot.

Working together, we are able to build a better community, strengthen nonprofits, and lift lives. Our work is possible only because of the generosity and concern of thoughtful donors, turning wishes for a better future into action.

The Internal Revenue Service requires us to notify you that you received no goods or services in return for your contribution. This charitable gift may be used only for charitable purposes and not for the benefit of the donor or donor advisor. You should keep this written acknowledgement with your tax records.

This support is deeply appreciated.

Very singerely yours,

Craig R Showalter

President

CS/vq

That you.

The Pension Protection Act of 2006 requires us to notify you that the Wyoming Community Foundation (Tax I.D. No. 83-0287513) has exclusive legal control over the contributed assets.